
Otter Specialist Group Member Survey 2020 RESPONSE ANALYSIS 
Dear OSG member: 

After the IUCN Congress in 2020, the Species Survival Commission asks each Specialist Group to review and update 
their membership list for the next quadriennium. As part of this process, all SSC members are disbanded and re-
appointed (or not), based on their performance over the last four years. 

Please take this survey as soon as possible. Your answers will remain private. We will then analyze the data and post the 
results so we can evaluate our strengths and weaknesses. 

Thank you for all your hard work that has made the Otter Specialist Group such a success! 

IMPORTANT: If you do NOT return this survey, we will assume that you are no longer interested in participating in the 
work of the OSG and we will remove you from the membership list for 2021-2024.  







Other questions included individual answers:  1) How to improve the OSG, 2) What you hope to gain from your 
OSG membership, and 3) What you hope to contribute to the OSG. 
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